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Jeff Watson

From: Keli Bender <krd.keli@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 11:17 AM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Seaton

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning Jeff, 
Upon a closer look, it appears that all of the KRD irrigable ground on the Seaton (BL-13-00001) 
application is contained in just one of the parcels. They will not need to meet the KRD 
requirements. Let me know if you need anything further. 
keli 


